
 

 

       
 

 

              

 

 

Present: 

Trustees - Rick Chandler, Chair; Jim Minard 

Sexton – Melvin Bowne 

Selectman – Pete Ballou 

 

The meeting was called to order at 9:00 AM.   Minutes from January 3rd, 2017 were read 

and approved. 

 

Old Business:    

• Still need to get another quote for tree cutting at Maplewood.  There are two trees 

which need to be removed if we can stay within our budget.  Once we get another 

quote we will ask to meet with Selectmen for approval. 

• John Kepper’s grave stone was delivered to Jim Minard’s house, and will be 

given to Melvin Bowne in Spring for placement. 

 

 

The next regular meeting is set for March 7th, 2017.  Meeting adjourned at 9:45 AM 

 

Respectfully submitted,  

Jim Minard 

Cemetery Trustee / Secretary 
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